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February Birthday 

2 – Linda Cedars 
3 – Ted Broyles II 
      Bobby Gray 
6 – Jules Brown 
7 – Kynsley Tuck 
      Shirley Quinones 
      William Gregory 
8 -  Lily Gace Simms 
9 – Crystal Rector 
      Carter Atwater 
12  Amaya Thomas 
16  Keyan Tuck 
     Trina Haymon 
19 Sonny Pynes  
     Olivia Owers 
20 Gryphon Cooley 
     Trey Houck 
22 Tammy Summers 
24 Samantha Toro 
27 Evelyn Cooley 
     Remi Clark 
29 Hunter Cooley 
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Staff 
Darin Worthington, Pastor 

Lanny Turner, Minister of  Music 
Rodney Blackwell, Youth Minister 
Kiersten Nolen, Children Minister 

Cherie Turner, Accompanist 

 
 

Deacon on call 
February 2-8 

Alan Loris 
202 577 1437 

 
February 9-15 
Chales Bealer 
337 353 3661 

 
February 16-22 

Roger Rolon 
337 208 7124 

 
Feb 23-March 1 

Dustin Smith 
337 424 9975 

 

FBC State of  Affairs 
2025 Monthly Budget Required $38,992.00 

Total for January 2025 $33,486.45 
Sunday School Report 

                              1/5   1/12   1/19   1/26 
Members Present      80       90     91        79  
Visitors                       9         8     11          8 
Worship                   126     158     174     183      
   Attendance 
Worship  
      Attendance Memorials 
In memory of:                            Given By: 
Nina Russell       Tommy & Debbie Kerr 
Doris Werner       Macel Howard 
Doris Werner       Gail Wagner       
Curtis Brumley                  Gail Wagner 

 

 

Week of Prayer for Annie Armstrong Offering 
March 2-9, 2025 – Ingathering March 9, 2025 

 
FBC Goal for 2025 $6,000.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Feb. Wed. Meals 
Feb. 5, 2025                     Youth Parents 
Feb. 12, 2025       Rinkie’s Class 
Feb. 19, 2025       Pot Luck 
Feb.26, 2025       DeLain’s Class 
 
 
 

 

 
Bible study every Sunday Night at 6 PM. 

Come join us for a wonderful  and insightful study. 
 

 



 

 

Hello FBC Leesville Family, 

Things are ramping up here in early 2025 for our youth ministry. We’re  

J. We will be leaving on Sunday, 15 June to stay overnight in Grenada, MS. Please be praying as we 

strive, TN, 16-21 June to do our best to make this trip possible for the ones God would like to attend camp 

this summer. We are planning to attend Winter Jam on Saturday, 1 March in Bossier City. This is an annual 

event, and we look forward to attending each year. We are looking for fundraising opportunities, such as 

yard work, household work etc. Also, we are looking for mission work opportunities. Thank you for your 

love and support of our young people. Together we are making an eternal impact in their lives and the lives 

of their families. 

 

In His service, Rodney  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello FBC Leesville Family, 

Things are ramping up here in early 2025 for our youth ministry. We’re collec deposits and planning on 

taking a great group of teenagers to camp this summer. We will be going to Union University in Jackson, 

TN, 16-21 June. We will be leaving on Sunday, 15 June to stay overnight in Grenada, MS. Please be 

praying as we strive to do our best to make this trip possible for the ones God would like to attend camp 

this summer. We are planning to attend Winter Jam on Saturday, 1 March in Bossier City. This is an annual 

event, and we look forward to attending each year. We are looking for fundraising opportunities, such as 

yard work, household work etc. Also, we are looking for mission work opportunities. Thank you for your 

love and support of our young people. Together we are making an eternal impact in their lives and the lives 

of their families. 

 

In His service, Rodney  

 

 

 

 During the month of February, the FBC WMU will be focusing on the Crisis 
Pregnancy Center. We would like to thank the church for their generous donation 
given for the center. Their needs are so many. We are here to be the hands and feet of 
Jesus. 

 
Marie Imotichey, Tinslee 

Imotichey, Tory Imotichey 

 

 

Adam & Nena Gamache 
(Children: Hunter, Tucker & Gunner) 

New Members – We are so glad you are here 

Word From Pastor Darin 
I trust everyone is doing well and enjoying God’s goodness. 2025 is already moving in quickly here at FBC 
Leesville. We are in the midst of  Experiencing God, and I have heard from several in our church of  how God 
is moving through our study. I believe God is using this study to shape our focus on Him, and I am excited 
about our future. Below is a list of  some events to put on your radar. 
 
2/9/2025 Super Sunday with Luke McCown speaking ( former NFL QB, and La. Tech player). 
3/20/2025 Wild Game Dinner with Andy Peterson and Carson Peters and Iron Mountain Bluegrass band 
3/23/2025 Carson Peters and iron Mtn will be with us in church. 
4/18/25 Easter Egg Festival 
4/20/2025 Community  Easter Breakfast in the CLC 9:00 am 
4/20/2025 Easter Service at FBC Leesville at 10:30 

 
Music Notes 

Now that we have gotten through January (and hopefully the cold weather is over as well) it is a great time to 
join the choir. If  you enjoy singing we’d love to have you join us on Wednesdays at 6:45 for our weekly 
rehearsals. The choir usually sings each Sunday to begin our worship service. I hope you’ll consider it! 
DMA Senior Adult Ministry 
Thursday, February 13. Dry Creek Senior Adult Fried Fish Luncheon ($12.00/person). Van leaves parking lot at 
10:00 am. (Please call the church office to add your name to the list no later than 10:00 am Tuesday, February 
11). 
DMA Pot Luck Luncheon 
February 27: Games at 9:00 am -------Lunch at 11:00 am 
Special Guest: Curt Iles  

First Youth Notes 
Hello FBC Leesville Family, Things are ramping up here in early 2025 for our youth ministry. We’re collecting 
Centri-Fuge deposits and planning on taking a great group of  teenagers to camp this summer. We will be going 
to Union University in Jackson, TN, 16-21 June. We will be leaving on Sunday, June 15 to stay overnight in 
Grenada, MS. Please be praying as we strive to do our best to make this trip possible for the ones God would 
like to attend camp this summer. We are planning to attend Winter Jam on Saturday, 1 March in Bossier City. 
This is an annual event, and we look forward to attending each year. We are looking for fundraising 
opportunities, such as yard work, household work, etc. Also, we are looking for mission work opportunities. 
Thank you for your love and support of  our young people. Together we are making an eternal impact in their 

lives and the lives of  their families.   In His service, Rodney Blackwell 
 

Children’s Corner- February 
We are off  to a great start to 2025 at FBC! Our Family Dedication Day was a special day at FBC. We are 
looking forward to growing “Closer” as we honor these commitments.  Our GA’s/RA’s/Mission Friends (Kids 
Missions) have kicked back off  for the new year. We meet at 6:00 on Sunday evenings and would love for any 
children to join us. We will be going to Kids on Mission Camp at Clara Springs this summer (July 14th-17th). 
More information about camp will be coming soon!  Our choirs have kicked off  the new year and have been 
learning new praise and worship music.  We meet at 5:30 on Wednesday nights and all kids are welcome!  Our 
Awana crew is back in action as well.  We meet at 6:00 on Wednesday nights.  The kids have a blast and learn so 
much about the Gospel.  On Sunday mornings we have a class for all ages.  This is where kids really learn the 
basics and foundations of  the bible.  Please reach out if  you need help getting your child and family plugged 
in!  We appreciate all of  our many volunteers in the Children’s Ministry!  Thank you for giving to the Lord!   
"Above all, love each other deeply, because love covers over a multitude of  sins.” -1 Peter 4:8~With Love~ 
Mrs. Kiersten -- 
-Lead With Love 

 

 


